

Corporation of the Municipality of Temagami

Memo No. 2020-M-183

Memorandum to Council

Subject:	Recommendation of New Board Member - Request
Agenda Date:	December 10, 2019
Attachments:	Letter from Temagami Non Profit Housing Corporation

RECOMMENDATION

BE IT RESOLVED THAT Council accept with regret the resignation of Sherry Larochelle from the Board of the Temagami Non-Profit Housing (TNPHC).

AND FURTHER THAT Council endorses the appointment of Debby Renaud to fill the Board Vacancy.

Respectfully Submitted: Suzie Fournier Municipal Clerk